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Comments: To Bryan West, Project Manager, Cibola National Forest, USFS,

This public comment is in opposition of the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985."
- The proposed coaster will have unjustifiable negative impacts on the eco system of Sandia Mountain due to the
physical structure itself and the increased traffic it would bring to the mountain. To go forward with the project
without an EA or EIS is irresponsible.

- The mountain is sacred to the people of Sandia Pueblo and they should be consulted on the project considering
it is their ancestral land.



